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Happy May!  

 Here are a few highlights of the great things that are happening in the clinics. 

 West Elk Hotchkiss clinic is ready and waiting on their on-site survey for 
Patient Centered Medical Home recognition as well as their mid-cycle Rural 
Health Clinic survey. The window for both surveys is June to August. 

 Congratulations to Jessica Zlomke. She became a Certified Rural Health 
Clinic Professional in April. This means she knows RHC rules and 
regulations and was able to pass the rigorous exam given by the National 
Rural Health Association.  

 Our clinics as a whole continue to be busy. Patient volumes remain 
steady. 

 We are working hard at ensuring clinic phones are being answered timely 
and that our front office staff is well trained to serve our patients. Our 
clinic managers have been working together to train front office staff to 
be the best first impression of Delta Health that they can be. 

 The clinic managers, staff and providers continue to impress me with their 
ability to adapt to any situation; they are truly a dedicated group of 
professionals. 
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